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The perfect place for imperfect people.
11/29/2024

Leading all people to follow Jesus to the fullness of life. Together.

Transformation - Generosity - Community

Join us for worship at 10:00 AM on Sunday at our facility, 7249 N LINDSAY RD,
Gilbert, AZ 85234 (at the Arizona Korean Seventh-Day Adventist Church).

Sermon:

Pastor Joel will be back in the office on Monday, December 2nd, but he will be in person
on Sunday, December 1st.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

2025 Leadership Team Addition - Robyn Wootton

The Leadership Team is excited to announce that Robyn Wootton is slated to join the
team in January 2025 during our annual business meeting. The date for our annual
business meeting will be announced in the coming weeks. Be sure to thank Robyn for
her excellent service to our Bridgekids parents and children and her willingness to step
into this leadership role in 2025. If you want to reach the leadership team, you can email
| rshi m@bri hurchaz.org.
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD RESULTS

The Bridge Church collected 51 physical shoeboxes, and 28 shoe boxes were built
online for Operation Christmas Child. Thank you to everyone who participated this year.

SAVE THE DATE

e December 8th - Pancake Breakfast (7:30 - 9:30 AM on campus). Would you
like to volunteer? Contact Joe Alcala at joevalcala@gmail.com for more
information.

e December 11th - Blue Christmas Prayer Time (6:30 - 7:45 PM on campus).

The holiday season brings up many grief, loss, and pain emotions. This prayer meeting
will provide time for silent reflection, prayer, and support for anyone grieving this holiday
season.

e December 15th - Women's Christmas Party (after worship).

Women of The Bridge!

The Women’s Ministry Team invites you to the Women’s Christmas Party on Sunday,
December 15th, starting around 11:30 AM, to be held in the barn door rooms on
campus.
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% We will share a potluck meal; bring your favorite dish to share.

% A short devotional will be given on Being A Light To The World.

* We’'ll enjoy food, fellowship, a short devotional, games, and a gift exchange.
% Please bring a gift (suggested limit $15). The gift theme is Silver and Gold.
% Children are invited and welcome.

% Please RSVP to Cathy Kalin at cathykalin@gmail.com.

We look forward to sharing the festivities with you. Shareable link:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1eFCmJwe-YAIWGpFk30T3zH[j02Y7dyLVAc2DCF

WpTlgM/edit?usp=drivesdk

e December 22nd - Bridgekids Sing A Christmas Song (during worship).

e December 24th - Candles, Carols, and a message to call our attention to
Jesus (6:30 PM on campus).

LOVE MOVES: COPYING JESUS IN THE HABITS OF MISSION

HOSPITALITY

We need hospitality coverage for two Sundays each month. This could be an
individual, family, or a group of friends to cover a Sunday together. We invite everyone
to serve on the hospitality team. Each week, a member assembles a comfort station by
the front door to serve water and food. You get to set the tone in the morning and
introduce any newcomers to the welcoming atmosphere for everyone who joins us on
Sundays to worship. Contact joel@bridgechurchaz.org for more information.

BRIDGEKIDS TEACHERS AND ASSISTANT TEACHERS

Our children's ministry is growing. Join our Bridgekids team and teach our children
about Jesus through songs, crafts, Bible lessons, and play. Interested? Contact Robyn
Wootton (rimccleery@yahoo.com) or Keiko Garcia (Katesgarcia77@gmail.com).
Background checks are required, and training is provided.
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CLEANING & FACILITIES TEAM

We ask each member and attendee to stay after our worship gathering to clean. CLICK
HERE to find your spot in the rotation, or contact Daniel Williams at

operations@bridgechurchaz.org to be added to the schedule.

FAMILIES SCHEDULED TO CLEAN ON THE FIRST SUNDAY ARE
ALCALA, CLEMONS, DAVIDSON, ENABNIT, FRIESTAD & MONTANO

GIVING Please visit our website at https://www.bridgechurchaz.org/qiving.

November 1st-24th Income $9,696.00

Monthly Budget $14,745.00

Need Prayer? Email prayer@bridgechurchaz.org

STAY CONNECTED:

For regular updates, visit us on Instagram, YouTube, Facebook, and our website.

-}g&}- 'The Evangelical Covenant Church

* DEEPER IN CHRIST « FURTHER IN MISSION - TOGETHER
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We are proud to be part of The Evangelical Covenant Church (ECC). For more
information on the ECC, visit covchurch.org or listen to the Love the Cov podcast to
learn about some of its core convictions.

*Would you like to receive this update by email? Send a note to info@bridgechurchaz.org.

**To unsubscribe from Bridge 411, please email info@bridgechurchaz.org.
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